
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
You’re invited to a Face-to-Face Aluminar 
Tuesday, 18th June 2024, 12 midday 

RCH Foundation, 2nd Floor, 48 Flemington Road  

“From surviving to thriving: can we turn the tide 
on clinicians’ health and wellbeing?” 

 
With Associate Professor Jane Munro 

 
Associate Professor Jane Munro is a paediatric rheumatologist at the Royal 
Children’s Hospital and lead of Rheumatology research at the Murdoch 
Children’s Research Institute. She was the Head of Rheumatology for nearly 
ten years and stepped down from that position in 2020. She leads the 
ANZCLARITY Juvenile Arthritis study and Chief Investigator on the Australian 
Arthritis and Autoimmune Biobank (A3B3) study, is CI on two large 
collaborative MRFF grants and one CRE.  
 
In 2020 she co-founded Pandemic Kindness Movement. During 2021-2023 
she worked as a senior medical Adviser in the Office of the DCHO at the 
Victorian Department of Health. Jane enjoys juggling roles as doctor, 
researcher, private practice owner, director, advocate, writer and mum. Jane 
is passionate about improving clinician wellbeing and strongly believes in the 
role of building community, storytelling, spreading kindness and the need for health systems change. 
 
Immediately following our luncheon together at 1:30pm, The Harvard Krokodiloes, a Harvard University 
male a cappella (unaccompanied) singing group comprising 12 undergraduates, will perform for us 
(having sung in the RCH “Main Street” just before lunch). 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
You are warmly invited to join us for lunch ($20/person) following the talk – RSVP by 1st June if joining us 
for lunch. Parking beneath the building is reached via Entry no 4 in Flemington Rd. If you would like to park 
for $15 please obtain a ticket on entry and give this to Jim Wilkinson who will give you an exit ticket.  
To register, please go to: 
https://www.trybooking.com/CQOPU 
 
Any queries to the Honorary Secretary, Christine Rodda - christine.rodda@unimelb.edu.au 

  


